

March 27, 13

Leigh Ing, Executive Director Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 333 Guadalupe St. #3-240 Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Mrs. Ing,

Attached is a request for amendment of import authorization agreement, TLLRWDCC# 2-0029-00. Specifically, I am requesting an amendment to Article II.A to extend the agreement from April 26, 2013 to September 1, 2013.

The reason for this request is that unexpected business commitments in Australia and Guam require me to be out of the country most of March and April, 2013. I will not be able to package and ship the waste listed in this current agreement until I return to Wisconsin at the end of April.

As required by 31 TAC §675.23(h)(2), a copy of this letter and the attachments is being delivered to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality and the Compact Facility operator by electronic and certified mail.

Should you have any questions about this request, please contact me at (920) 686-3889.

Sincerely,

Jerry Wiza

RAM Services, Inc.

JW/

CC:

Tonya Baer

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

Vickie Watson

Waste Control Specialists, LLC